HKT: Notice of Hiep Khanh Tea warned in the market
On 20 Jun 2017, Hiep Khanh Tea Joint Stock Company announced the Hiep Khanh Tea warned in the market as follows:

According to clause 1, article 12 in the listing rule, Hiep Khanh Tea was warned in the market because Hiep Khanh Tea Joint Stock Company violated the information disclosure 3 times from 01 Jan 2017
